
 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Today I had the privilege of visiting the children at Weare School to introduce them to the violin as I currently 
have a limited number of spaces for new pupils. 
 
As a professional violin teacher I have studied Music and Performance at the Royal Welsh College of Music and 
Drama gaining a BA Honours Degree as well as PGCE. With 18 years of teaching experience across Somerset, I 
am also a freelance violinist performing in and around Bristol and Somerset with String Ensembles, Quartets 
and Ceilidh bands. 
 
I  firmly believe that music enriches not only the school curriculum but also our lives. Making music increases 
creativity and can help us connect with others. It also improves our concentration, integrates both sides of the 
brain for more efficient learning and is an outlet for our emotions.  
 
I offer individual 30 or 20 minute lessons. Each 30 minute individual lesson is £15 and a 20 minute individual 
lesson is £10.  

 
If your child is interested or you would like to discuss any aspect of this further then I would very much 

welcome you to contact me either by email helenbrock_hb@yahoo.co.uk or by phone 07832 227 987. Please 

do leave me a message. If I am unable to answer I will always get back to you as soon as I can. 

I very much look forward to hearing from you.  

Kind Regards, 

Helen Brock  

Violin Teacher 

 

Helen Brock 
Violin Tuition 

helenbrock_hb@yahoo.co.uk 
07832 227 987 

 


